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Use the virtual lobby to be part of Small Business Day  

 
Tomorrow is Small Business Day at the New York State Capitol.  

One of our priority issues -- Out of Network Coverage -- is part of the discussion. Many Employer alli-

ance members have told me that as a result of federal healthcare reform, they are now paying higher 

premium for less coverage.  We are taking your message to Albany -- Small businesses need solutions 

that actually work to help control costs! 

 

Thanks to our partners at NFIB, even if you can't attend tomorrow's event you can still be part of the 

discussion. Visit the Small Business Day virtual lobby where you can share our message on Facebook, 

Tweet your lawmakers and support our effort to boost job growth and strengthen New York as the 

backbone of this state's economy. 

 

To participate, copy the following link into your browser: 

 

http://www.nfib.com/article/nfibny-small-business-day-resources-64862/ 

 

Let's remind lawmakers to stand up for small businesses. 

 

### 

http://employeralliance.blogspot.com/2014/06/unwelcomed-precedent-established-by.html
http://www.nfib.com/article/nfibny-small-business-day-resources-64862/

